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TO:  Local District Commissioners, MA Directors                               
                                                                              
FROM:  Ann Clemency Kohler, Director                                          
       Office of Medicaid Management                                          
                                                                              
SUBJECT:  Alien Provisions of the Personal Responsibility and Work            
          Opportunity Reconciliation Act of 1997                              
                                                                              
EFFECTIVE DATE:  Immediately                                                  
                                                                              
CONTACT PERSON:  Ann Hughes, (518) 473-5501, E-mail AV0400                    
                                                                              
                                                                              
 
The purpose of this message is to alert you to a Dear Commissioner Letter 
regarding the above topic which will be E-mailed to you on OFIS Link.  The 
letter includes a copy of a letter directed to all New York State nursing 
facilities concerning the provisions of the Personal Responsibility and Work 
Opportunity Reconciliation Act of 1997, in regard to noncitizens' eligibility 
for Medicaid.  A hard copy of this letter will follow. 
 
Any questions may be directed to the individual listed above. 
 


